
 
 

Is your child 5 between September 2018 and  

August 2019? 
 

 

 

Come and see the fantastic learning opportunities 

available at  

Horsford CE Primary School. 
 

We are opening up our Reception unit to prospective parents on the  

1st, 8th and 15th of November. 

 

Call our school office on 01603 898348 to arrange a time to  

look around the school. 

                            

           Horsford CE Primary School 

 

 


